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10750 Martz Rd. Ypsilanti, MI 48197 P: 734.485.4855 F: 734.485.6959 

 

Social Equity and Sustainability 

 

21st Century Salvage, Inc. is an equal opportunity employer that is committed to diversity and inclusion in 

the workplace. We prohibit discrimination and harassment of any kind based on race, color, sex, religion, 

sexual orientation, national origin, disability, genetic information, pregnancy, or any other protected 

characteristic as outlined by federal, state, or local laws. 

 

This policy applies to all employment practices within our organization, including hiring, recruiting, 

promotion, termination, layoff, recall, leave of absence, compensation, benefits, training, and 

apprenticeship. 21st Century Salvage, Inc. makes hiring decisions based solely on qualifications, merit, 

and business needs at the time.  

 

21st Century Salvage, Inc. makes every effort to avoid landfill disposal by recycling concrete, ferrous and 

non-ferrous metals. Building materials which are able to be removed safely and recycled economically.  

 

21st Century Salvage, Inc. has not been sited with violations or penalties due to environmental releases or 

handling violations.  

 





























































This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

From: Keith Miller
To: Fercho, Adam
Subject: RE: RFP24-41 Demolition Projects - City of Ann Arbor
Date: Thursday, July 11, 2024 12:28:33 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Adam
The addendums #1 dated 6/25/2024 and #2 dated 6/26/2024 were both  taken in to account
when preparing our proposal.
 

 
From: Fercho, Adam <AFercho@a2gov.org> 
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 11:54 AM
To: Keith Miller <kmiller@21stdemo.com>
Subject: RFP24-41 Demolition Projects - City of Ann Arbor
Importance: High

 
Good Morning Keith,
 
I’m writing you about your proposal for RFP24-41 Demolition Projects for the City of Ann Arbor.
We are finalizing the evaluations of the received proposals, and I’m writing you due to a minor
irregularity. On Attachment B – General Declarations, you did not acknowledge receipt of the
two addenda of which your proposal was bid. You signed Attachment B, you just did not enter
the two addenda that were published as part of the RFP.  I have attached your response to this
email.
 
I wanted to confirm with you that you do acknowledge the Addenda, and they were taken into
account with your bid. A written response to this email will suffice, and I can include it with your
Bid Proposal.
 

mailto:kmiller@21stdemo.com
mailto:AFercho@a2gov.org

Kind Regards,

Keith Miller

President

10750 Martz Rd. Ypsilanti, M1 48197

kmiller @21stdemo.com

P-734.485.4855 | C-734.552.2965 | F—734.485.6959
215tdemo.com

ST GENTURY
SALVAGE INC.






If possible, we would like to finish evaluations today/tomorrow, so if you could please respond
at your early convenience, that would be much appreciated.
 
Thank you,
 
Adam Fercho, Park Planner & Landscape Architect
City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48107
734.794.6230 ext.42549 (O) | Internal Extension 42549
afercho@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org
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